
This message may be from an external email source.
Do not select links or open attachments unless verified. Report all suspicious emails to Minnesota IT Services Security
Operations Center.

From: Wufoo
To: Staff, CAO (PUC)
Subject: Submitted Public Comment Form
Date: Monday, March 01, 2021 8:38:37 AM

Name * Gene  Noterman

Address 206 NW Second St 
Adams, MN 55909 
United States

Phone Number (507) 582-3688

Email genenoterman@gmail.com

Provide the docket's number. * ip7039/cn-20-646; ip7039/gs-20-647

Leave a comment on the docket. *

This is regard the solar project east of Adams, MN. All the construction sites are on adjacent farms,
and not our property. But because of the heavy wooded areas and creeks, this locality attracts an
abundance of wildlife. The deer and wild turkeys are especially abundant and seemingly increase
their populations over the years. These two groups of wildlife already eat and destroy much of our
crops that we have planted, both soybeans and corn. My brothers and I have land in Section 12 of
Adams Township (101-16) and we also rent land in Section 6 of Lodi Township (101-15). My fear is
that with all the project sites fenced in, that will have a major redirection of traffic patterns of the
deer footpaths and flight patterns of the turkeys in their search for food. Is this a loss we have to
bear with our farming operation, or is there compensation for this. Thanks, Gene Noterman
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